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We’ve spent the last five
years running down our
budget reserves.
Unfortunately, if the
projections are correct,
we’re not experiencing a
revenue slump or a “rainy
day.” What we’re seeing is
a new normal with which
we must grapple. Alaska
needs a sustainable,
stable budget to foster
prosperity for future
generations.


